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10th February 2017 
 
 
 
Dear Parents /Carers 
 
As you may have seen in the local press and on television, many Headteachers across our county, 
and in fact the whole country, are working together to try and emphasise to the Government 
the desperate situation that all schools are facing in terms of funding. 
 
The money we need to run our schools and deliver high quality education is determined by the 
Government, but we are then faced with huge additional costs that can’t be recouped, unlike 
businesses, through such things as raising prices. Some examples of these are detailed in the 
accompanying letter. 
 
All Headteachers in Cornwall are joining together to have a stronger voice, in the hope that the 
Government will consider its funding of schools, and the impact of the new National Funding 
Formula which is currently being consulted upon. 
 
Please support all the children in Cornwall by adding your name to the petition or e-mailing your 
MP so that we are not alone in this struggle.  
 
The attached letter is being sent to all parents in Cornwall and details of the petition and how to 
e-mail your MP are at the end. 
 
As always, thank you so much for your support. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Miss T Yardley 
Headteacher 
 


